Dear K111 Friends and Families,

Welcome to kindergarten at Bicycle Path. My name is Mrs. Esposito and I will be
your child’s teacher. I hope you all had a wonderful summer vacation. This will be an
exciting year filled with many new friends, adventures, and learning!

Our classroom is all ready for you to come in! We are in room K-111. There are
many activities planned to encourage each child to be independent, gain self-confidence,
become problem solvers, and interact with their peers in a positive way. I will be working
very hard to establish a comfortable, challenging, and safe environment. It is important
when your child enters kindergarten that they know their full name, address, and bus
number. I ask that you practice these everyday until school begins!

Your child will be having snack twice a day, morning and afternoon. If possible,
please send in two small healthy snacks.To make it easier, please send morning snack and
afternoon snack in a separate bag. I ask that you mark the bag with your child’s name
and snack written on the bag (A.M or P.M). This is to help with any confusion with
their lunch.

On the back, you will find a school supply list. It would be greatly appreciated if
all of the supplies are brought to school within the first few days. If there are any
concerns and you are unable to purchase the supplies, please let me know. *Please
laminate and have your child wear their bus tag for the first two weeks of school. This
will ensure they are getting on/off the right bus. *

I feel it is important for teachers and parents to work together in helping each
child succeed. Ilook forward to working together and making this year a special one! )
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. (nesposito@mccsd.net) Thank you for ¢

your cooper ation and support.
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Sincerely,
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0O 1 backpack without wheels (large enough to fit a Chromebook, lunchbox, and a folder)
O 1complete change of clothes placed in a Ziploc bag (please write your child’s name

on the outside of the bag as well as on all articles of clothing)

O 1 child sized reusable water bottle

- 0 Headphones/earbuds for the chromebooks. PLEASE try them on your child to be sure

they fit comfortably on/in your child’s ears. Tiny ears need tiny headphones! It is not
necessary to spend a great deal of money. Please decide what you feel is an appropriate
amount to spend. We will use them weekly and they should be exciting for your child!
(no bluetooth)

O Lunch Box

D) L plastic supply box

O 2 plastic- 2 pocket folders- (plastic only. please. They will last all year)

O 12 sharpened pencils

O 1 Hardbound marble composition notebook (no spirals, please)

O 4 large glue sticks (Elmer’s Brand, please)

O 2 packages of 6 count regular sized glue sticks

O Ibox of Crayola Markers

O 1 pair of Fiskars brand scissors

O 2 boxes of Crayola Crayons

O 1 pair of Fiskars brand scissors

O 2 large pink erasers

O 1 coloring book to be used for your child only (please label)

O 2 pack of Playdough to be used for your child only (please label)

Please place these items IN your supply box for the first day!

O 2 sharpened pencils

OJ One eraser

O One 24 pack of crayola crayons
O One pair of scissors

O One large glue stick
*The underlined items must be brought to school on the first day. The other supplies
may be brought in throughout the first few days to make it easier to carry. Thank
you.*



